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26th May 2025 
 
Caught Being Good 

Pj - for always being a great tuakana both in class 
and out of the class. 
Ryan - working hard in all areas, persevering even 
when it is hard and always having a big smile on his 

face. 
Adam – for excellent writing.  
 
Tainui Cluster Schools Athletics 

Wow what a day! A bit of a rainy start and then the 
sun came out. We are so proud of all our students! 
We had a great group of supporters and the students 
effort, behaviour and sportsmanship was fantastic. Ka 
mau te wehi koutou. 
Unfortunately at some point during the day an iPad 

has gone missing from the classroom at Ahititi School. 
If you find it can you please return it to any of the 
Cluster Schools and we will return it to them.    
 
Duffy Theatre 
Whareorino and Ahititi Schools joined with us to watch 
the Duffy theatre. It was a great show. After the show 

Ahititi School came up to our school to join us for 
lunch and play. Thankyou to the Mōkau Hall for 
allowing us to use this fantastic community facility.   
 

Yummy Stickers 
We collect the stickers off the yummy fruit and labels 
off the bagged fruit, so that at the end of term 3 we 

can get some sports gear. If you would like a sticker 
or label collection sheet, please let the office know.  
 
Security Cameras. 
The school security cameras are now operational. 
 

Stationery Accounts 
There are some stationery accounts outstanding.  
If you have misplaced it please ring the office.  
 
Parent Portal 
The Ministry of Education has a new parent portal in 
operation. An information sheet is attached to this 

newsletter. 
 
Cluster Schools Matariki Celebration  
This event will be held on the 13th of June at Maniaroa 
Marae. Our kura will travel by bus to the marae on 
the afternoon of the 12th for a rehearsal. Attached to 
this newsletter is an invitation for our school 

community to join us. Please let the office know by 
the 6th of June if you are able to join us.  
 
Enviro Schools 
We will be travelling to Ahititi School to join in with an 
activity day on the 5th of June. 

 
King’s Birthday 
This is on Monday 2nd June. This a public holiday so 

there will be no school. School as normal on Tuesday 
the 3rd. 
 

 
 
Matariki helpers needed 

We need helpers to assist with setting up, catering, 
packing away and cleaning. Please let the office know 
as soon as possible if you are able to help us. 
 
Reports 
On the last day of term your child’s report will be sent 
home. Please ask them for it. If you have any 

concerns about your child’s learning at any time 
please get in contact with us. 

 
 
Dates to remember  
May 

26th  Board Meeting 7pm 
June 
2nd  Kings Birthday No School 
5th  Enviro School @ Ahititi 
12th  Matariki practice @ Maniaroa Marae  
13th Matariki Cluster Schools 
20th  Matariki Public Holiday No School 

23rd ERO Visit 
27th Term 2 finishes 
July 
14th Term 3 starts 

 
Absentees 
If your child is away please ring and let us know so 
we are able to record the absence correctly.  

 

Book Club  
Issue #3 is open until the 20th June. 
 
Board Meeting 
Board meeting on the 26th May @ 7pm at the school. 
Everyone welcome. 
 
      Board elections are in September 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kindly sponsored by Gail Pratt 
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